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The Seattle Transit Advisory Board 

shall advise the City Council, the 

Mayor, and all departments and 

offices of the City on matters 

related to transit and the possible 

and actual impact of actions taken 

by the City upon all forms of public 

transportation. 

 

The Board shall be provided the 

opportunity to comment and make 

recommendations on City policies, 

plans, and projects as they may 

relate to transit capital 

improvements, transit mobility, 

and transit operations throughout 

the City… 

 

The Board shall help facilitate City 

policies, plans, and projects that 

support local and region-wide transit 

mobility efforts, to help ensure a 

functioning and coordinated 

transit system throughout the City 

and region. 

 

The Board shall function as the 

public oversight committee of 

revenues collected under Seattle 

Transportation Benefit District 

(STBD) Proposition 1, as described 

in Resolution 12 of the STBD… 

 

The Board shall make an annual 

report to the City Council on the 

status of its work program and the 

achievement of its goals. 

 

City Council Resolution 

31572 

City of Seattle 
Seattle Transit Advisory Board 
 

October 25, 2023 

 
 
 
Councilmember Dan Strauss 
Seattle City Council 
600 4th Ave, Ste 2 
Seattle, WA 98104 
Dan.Strauss@seattle.gov 
 
 
Dear Councilmember Strauss, 
 
Thank you for contacting the Seattle Transit Advisory Board (TAB) on 
Resolution 32097 (Industrial and Maritime Transportation Resolution).  
 
As you know, the TAB is the modal board that watches over all things 
transit, so if there any instances where a Major Truck Street, which 
may be used by freight and transit, is impacted by a reduction in the 
number or width of lanes running on it, we would appreciate knowing 
about that. 
 
We fully support the City of Seattle’s Vision Zero effort, and agree that 
we do not want safety to be compromised in any way, for any mode of 
transportation in Seattle, whether transit or freight mobility between 
the Port of Seattle and highways. 
 
Best wishes for a successful passage of your Resolution, and please 
reach out to us if we can be of further assistance. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
The Seattle Transit Advisory Board (TAB) 
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